
^
.. - - ..~-

'

V
'

g, November 2, 1998
3

Dr. Thomas D. Fouch
Reactor Administrator ,

United States Geological Survey
. United States Department of the Interior.
Box 25046
M.S. 911

.!
Denver Federal CenterJ '

' Denver, Colorado 80225-0046-

SUBJECT: ' EMERGENCY PLAN FOR THE U.S. GEOLOGICAL SURVEY TRIGA REACTOR
FACILITY (TAC NO.' MA2055)

Dear Dr. Fouch:

By letter dated May 20,1998, the U.S. Geological Survey (USGS) transm|tted changes to
the Emergency Plan for the USGS TRIGA Reactor Facility under the provisions of 10 CFR
50.54(q).1|n response to requests for additional information from the NRC staff,

. modifications to the plan were submitted by letters dated July 29, and September 15,
1998. The plan was reviewed using NUREG-0849, ." Standard Review Plan for the Paview .

.and Evaluation of Emergency Plans for Research and Test Reactors."
Your revised emergency plan submitted by letter dated May 20,1998, as supplemented on

- July 29, and September 15,1998, ha's been reviewed and found to be responsive to our
questions and concerns. The revised emergency plan is, therefore, acceptable,
in accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commission's regulations, a copy of this letter

.will be placed in the NRC Public Document Room if you have any questions, please

. contact me at (301) 415-1127.
Sincerely,

Original Signed By:

' Alexander Adams, Jr., Senior Project Manager
Non-Power Reactors and Decommissioning

Project Directorate
Division of Reactor Program Management
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Dear Dr. Fouch:

By letter dated May 20,1998, the U.S. Geological Survey (USGS) transmitted changes to
the Emergency Plan for the USGS TRIGA Reactor Facility under the provisions of 10 CFR
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1998. The plan was reviewed using NUREG-0849, " Standard Review Plan for the Review
and Evaluation of Emergency Plans for Research and Test Reactors."

Your revised emergency plan submitted by letter dated May 20,1998, as supplemented on
July 29, and September 15,1998, has been reviewed and found to be responsive to our
questions and concerns. The revised emergency plan is, therefore, acceptable.
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cc:
,

Mayor .
. City Hall
Denver, Colorado 80202

IMr. Robert M. Ouillin, Director ;

Laboratory and Radiation Services ;
Division !

. Colorado Department of Public Health
and Environment

8100 Lowry Blvd.
Denver, Colorado 80220-6928

Mr. Timothy DeBey
-Reactor Director
U.S. Geological . Survey

~ Box 25046 - Mail Stop 424-
Denver Federal Center
Denver, Colorado 80225 )
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